
FINDING LEADERS 
And 

LAKEWOOD LOCAL SCHOOLS 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF VACANCY 
 

 

POSITION:  Superintendent 

 

The Lakewood Local schools in Hebron, Ohio is seeking qualified candidates for the position of 

superintendent following the retirement of Mary Kay Andrews.  The search firm, Finding 

Leaders (findingleaders.com.) is assisting the Board of Education in the search for an 

outstanding educational leader.  

 

 

THE DISTRICT:  Lakewood Local Schools 

 

The Lakewood Local schools are located in Hebron, Ohio about 30 miles east of Columbus 

along Interstate 70 in Licking County including the Buckeye Lake area. The district has about 

1900 students, 5 school buildings, 85 square miles, $238,778 assessed value per pupil and spends 

about $11,975 per pupil. The mission of Lakewood is: We are a community of learners inspiring 

each student to explore, grow, and achieve. The district goals are: Communication and Trust, 

Social Emotional Well-being, Teaching and Learning and Facilities and Learning Environments. 

 

 

COMPENSATION: The salary will be commensurate with experience and qualifications, 

competitive for area and with a multi-year contract. 

 

 

TIMELINE:   

Application deadline:  March 20, 2020  

Finding Leaders Interviews: By March 31, 2020 

Board of Education Interviews: By April 27, 2020 

Decision:  By May 1, 2020 

Contract begins on or before:  August 1, 2020  

 

 

QUALIFICATIONS: The successful candidate will have the following qualities and 

characteristics: 

 

Ohio Superintendent certification/licensure  

Prior superintendent experience preferred 

Great visionary leadership abilities 

Culture and morale building experience 

An academic emphasis 

Passion for change 

Great interpersonal skills 

Spirit of cooperative innovation 



HOW TO APPLY: 

 

Go to:  www.findingleaders.com to apply 

 

Applicants should not make contact with any Lakewood Board of Education member 

Application deadline is March 20,2020 

 

      

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT FINDING LEADERS 

 

Steve Farnsworth: 330-715-2154, stevefarnsworth30@gmail.com  

Jim Harbuck: 614-563-9727, jjharbuck4931@att.net 

Paul Pendleton: 216-225-2787, pendlent@aol.com 
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